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NTM 25/25 
COLINTRAIVE AND PORTAVADIE FERRY TERMINALS 

SEDIMENT SAMPLING 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that sediment sampling works are under way at Colintraive and 
Portavadie ferry terminals until 10th September 2025. 
 

 
 
Work will be undertaken by the vessels Ocean Quest and Marine Sensor.  Both vessels 
may be restricted in ability to manoeuvre during operational periods.  A listening watch will 
be maintained on VHF Ch12.  Mariners are requested to navigate with additional caution 
in this area. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949-6651 (recorded line). 
 

Marine Sensor Ocean Quest 

 

 

 
 
 


